Subject: UPDATE - Folder restructuring in dev branch
Posted by Ralf Kliemt on Fri, 23 Feb 2018 15:30:17 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear developers.

| submitted a quite strong restructuring of our folder in Pandaroot - including adjusting those
hard-coded paths. This was planned ahead already in Sep. 2017 in Novosibirsk and was
scheduled to be close to our change to git.

Everybody who works on a fork right now should carefully rebase as soon as possible!

Please let us know of any inconsistencies or issues.

Cheers!
Ralf
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